
 

The Thai Program, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, had the meeting with the 
committee for the criticizing in the curriculum. 

On December 17th, 2019, the Thai Program, the Department of Humanities, the Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University, joined the meeting for 
criticizing in the curriculum at Nibha Nabhadol Conference Room, the Faculty of Humanities and 
Social Sciences. In this meeting, Associate Professor Suwattana Liamprawat, Asst. Prof. Dr. Aphilak 
Kasampolkoo and Mr. Siri Lertthammatavee are the advisors. Including with the alumni from Suan 
Sunandha Rajabhat University Mr.  Netichao Khongkaew and Ms. Paramee Prongchaleoilap.  The 
information from this discussion was valuable for revising the curriculum for the future. 


